From: |

Sent: 15 May 2021 13:37

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Wilmslow Rugby Club License Application
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir/Madam

We thoroughly object to the above application for a premises license.

Kings road and the surrounding area are a quiet residential cup-de-sac with a 20mph speed limit. If this licence is
approved then there will be a massive increase in vehicles using this road. There will be huge parking issues and a
danger to children and residents from out of area people not complying with the speed limit and more likely than
driving over the alcohol limit.

There will be excessive noise, likelihood of rowdy behaviour and potential damage to property fuelled by alcohol.
There will be an increase in pollution levels from vehicles and road damage.

There will be light and noise pollution for local residents and danger to children and adults from potential accidents
caused by increased vehicle access.

This is a quiet respectful family oriented residential area and should remain so. The club have had a club premises
certificate for many years and we have no objection to this remaining so.

Young children would be at increased threat from stranger danger,verbal abuse, bad language and potential from an
influx of people from outside the area.

Sent from my iPad



